
 
 
 

Monday 8th July 2024 
 

Faith Festival 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At St. Joseph’s we are committed to teaching our children about the Catholic faith, putting Christ at the centre of all 
we do. By law, we are also required to teach about other religions as part of the Religious Education curriculum. 
Learning about the religion and cultures of those who do not share the Catholic faith is one of the ways in which 
Catholic schools embody the call to love one’s neighbour. As the Church says, “The love for all men and women is 
necessarily also a love for their culture. Catholic schools are, by their very vocation, intercultural.” (Congregation for 
Catholic Education p61). 
 
This week, our school will be exploring the beliefs of those from other faiths including Islam, Hinduism, Sikhism, 
Judaism and Buddhism. To celebrate, we are inviting you to drop in to our Faith Festival whereby you can see the 
learning that has taken place and speak to some of our experts! The festival will take place on Monday 15th July 
2024 between 2.45-3.10pm in the hall. If you would like to join us, please make your way to the hall doors.  
 
We hope you can join us at this special event! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Martin  
RE Leader 

 
 


